
TAFE Works campaign

The SSTUWA has launched a new campaign to highlight why TAFE Works.

Members will be aware of the serious challenges faced by the TAFE sector, which includes cuts of over $110 million and 
dramatic increases in student fees.

Our campaign outlines why TAFE Works for students, for employers, for the economy and for the community.

You can help us by emailing the Premier and Training Minister from our new website here and by following us on Facebook 
here.
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http://www.sstuwa.org.au/sstuwa-portal-pages/tafe-technical-and-further-information/tafe-news-and-updates/item/10050-tafe-works-campaign
http://www.sstuwa.org.au/sstuwa-portal-pages/tafe-technical-and-further-information/tafe-news-and-updates/item/10050-tafe-works-campaign
http://www.tafeworks.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/TAFEWorksWA

